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I appreciate your concern for all Oregonians to receive complete and adequate healthcare. As a 

practicing physician for 34 years in Oregon I have concerns this bill will have detrimental 

effects. We have lost well trained physicians, especially primary care doctors, from our state 

because of bureaucracy. Providers need to practice within their specific training and expertise. 

Forcing networks to expand coverage will strain our medical system and create chaos among our 

profession. Healthcare professionals must practice according to their training as well as their 

conscience. To force healthcare professionals to do otherwise within their practicing networks is 

an undue burden.  
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